
Supplementary Figure 2. Forest plot for relative risk ratios of mild PVL for TTE-TAVI in
comparison to TEE-TAVI with subgroups based on study type. TTE: transthoracic
echocardiography; TEE: transesophageal echocardiography; RR: relative risk; CI: confidence
interval; TAVI: transcatheter aortic valve replacement



Supplementary Figure 3. Forest plot for relative risk ratios of moderate PVL for TTE-TAVI in
comparison to TEE-TAVI with subgroups based on study type. TTE: transthoracic
echocardiography; TEE: transesophageal echocardiography; RR: relative risk; CI: confidence
interval; TAVI: transcatheter aortic valve replacement



Supplementary Figure 4. Forest plot for relative risk ratios of severe PVL for TTE-TAVI in
comparison to TEE-TAVI with subgroups based on study type. TTE: transthoracic
echocardiography; TEE: transesophageal echocardiography; RR: relative risk; CI: confidence
interval; TAVI: transcatheter aortic valve replacement



Supplementary Figure 5. Forest plot for relative risk ratios of 30-day mortality for TTE-TAVI
in comparison to TEE-TAVI with subgroups based on study type. TTE: transthoracic
echocardiography; TEE: transesophageal echocardiography; RR: relative risk; CI: confidence
interval; TAVI: transcatheter aortic valve replacement



Sup
plementary Figure 6. Forest plot for relative risk ratios of renal failure for TTE-TAVI in
comparison to TEE-TAVI with subgroups based on study type. TTE: transthoracic
echocardiography; TEE: transesophageal echocardiography; RR: relative risk; CI: confidence
interval; TAVI: transcatheter aortic valve replacement



Supplementary Figure 7. Forest plot for relative risk ratios of stroke for TTE-TAVI in
comparison to TEE-TAVI with subgroups based on study type. TTE: transthoracic
echocardiography; TEE: transesophageal echocardiography; RR: relative risk; CI: confidence
interval; TAVI: transcatheter aortic valve replacement



Supplementary Figure 8. Forest plot for relative risk ratios of major bleed for TTE-TAVI in
comparison to TEE-TAVI with subgroups based on study type. TTE: transthoracic
echocardiography; TEE: transesophageal echocardiography; RR: relative risk; CI: confidence
interval; TAVI: transcatheter aortic valve replacement
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